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To Whom it May Concern,

Following the request for further info and response from Sunnica dated 15th Jan, I would
like to reiterate yet again how firmly opposed to this scheme I am based on the many
concerns that I have previously raised as a long term resident of the area concerned -
farmland, countryside, the rich wildlife, the already overwhelmed roads and country lanes,
fire risk to the local school close by, the impact on mental health as fields and walking
routes disappear under what can only be discribed as a profit making scheme by Sunnica.

The latest survey by CPRE shows strong public support for rooftop solar and a desire to
protect food security. Research by UCL Energy Institute published last year showed there
is plenty of rooftop/ car park space to easily achieve 40-50 GW solar...and with investment
considerably more.
"A rooftop-first approach is the quickest and cheapest pathway towards decarbonisation,
and we know that there is enough roof space in the country to meet more than half our
solar energy targets while protecting our countryside for farming and wildlife."
https://www.cpre.org.uk/news/our-rooftop-renewables-supporter-survey-the-results/

I really hope you will listen to the many voices of local people opposed to this scheme.

Regards
Coral Fuller
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